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P R E S E N T E D  B Y  T H E  S O C I E T Y  O F  H I C K O R Y  G O L F E R S

WEST COAST DEBUT

JULY 10-12, 2017



Advertising
Del Monte Golf Club - Monterey, California, July 10-12, 2017

Back Cover Inside Covers Full Page 1/2 Page 1/4 Page Biz Card
$300 $275 $225 $175 $100 $50

Full-color.   5.5” wide 
by 8.5” tall.  Allow for 
bleeds at .125”.  Please 
covert text to outlines 
where possible.

Inside Front or Inside 
Rear, full-color.   5.5” 
wide by 8.5” tall.  Allow 
for bleeds at .125”.  
Please covert text to 
outlines where pos-
sible.

Full-color or b&w.   5” 
wide by 8” tall.  No 
bleeds.  Please covert 
text to outlines where 
possible.

Full-color or b&w.  No 
bleeds.  Please covert 
text to outlines where 
possible.  Vertical = 
2.5” wide by 8” tall.  
Horizontal = 5” wide by 
4” tall.

Full-color or b&w.  No 
bleeds.  Please covert 
text to outlines where 
possible.  2.5” wide by 
4” tall.

Full-color or b&w.  No 
bleeds.  Please covert 
text to outlines where 
possible.  3.5” wide by 
2” tall.

e-mail artwork to rob.birman@gmail.com or jdavis2364@gmail,.com.  Or send via Dropbox.  ID, AI, EPS, PDF, TIFF or JPG.  Priority placement based on date received.

Deadline

June 12, 

2017


